25 April 2019

Dear Parent/ Carer,

On the morning of Saturday 25" May there is a Whitley Bay Carnival parade that we
wish to take part in. It is a large community event that has grown in popularity over
the past couple of years and no doubt will be bigger and better this year.

The 2019 parade theme will be 'Out of the World', on the day you will see all things
space and sci-fi. We hope to work with carnival artists to design our own costumes and
props for the day.

At this stage we are gathering potential numbers for so we can begin planning workshop
sessions with the artists. If the carnival is something you and your child would like to
attend please put it in the diary and complete the form below!

Should you have any questions or queries please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,
Mr Mitchinson and Mrs Towers
Yes, we wish to take part in the Whitley Bay Carnival on Saturday 25™ May 2019!

Name

Child's name class




